
  

Thematic Topic 

Class 3 will be travelling across the world in our new unit, 

“Picture Our Planet” - a thematic unit with a key focus on 

geography. Learning is centred around three contrasting 

localities: - Brazil, Scotland, and Fiji, and includes key facts, 

physical and human features, traditions and customs and an 

insight into how each country is tackling particular conservation 

issues. We will be looking at a range of sources and evidence 

and making comparisons. 

PE 

In PE, pupils will be learning, and performing dances with 

control and expression; PE sessions will still take place on a 

Wednesday and Thursday normal. As we are approaching the 

warmer months (hopefully!), please ensure that pupils have the 

appropriate kit. PE kit is still available to purchase from the 

office.  

Music 

Class 3 will continue to receive music tuition on a Wednesday, 

throughout the summer term. Pupils will continue to develop 

their ukelele skills, learning new chords and pieces of music, in 

preparation for their summer concert. Ukeleles will continue to 

be taken home on a Friday. 

RE 

This term, in RE we will complete our Sikhism unit. The children 

will then recap their learning of all the religions we have learnt 

about throughout the year. 

Homework will still be given out on a Friday, with tasks 



 

Summer Term Overview 
Maths 

In Maths, of lines. we will begin the summer term learning 

about measures (specifically centimetres, millimetres, and 

metres), as well as volume and capacity. Once secure, the 

pupils will then learn how to tell the time and eventually 

progress onto Geometry, in particular angles, turns and types 

of lines. 

English 

In English, the children will continue to develop on and apply 

taught features in a range of genres, including persuasive 

writing, fiction recounts and non-fiction. The pupils will be 

encouraged to edit and improve their work, apply a variety of 

punctation and use a range of vocabulary including 

conjunction, effective verbs and adverbs. Spellings will still be 

given out weekly on a Monday, with tests taking place on a 

Friday. 

Science 

In Science, Class 3 will be finishing off their unit, ‘light’ – 

investigating reflective surfaces and shadows; we will then 

begin our new unit, ‘Animals including Humans’. This unit 

teaches children about healthy diets, nutrients, and skeletons. 

Both units will allow the children to explore and build upon 

their scientific enquiry skills. 

PSHEe 

The children will begin the summer term by learning about 

money, progressing onto health choices and habits. PSHEe 


